
The VEX robotics team went on a recent field trip to visit the North Andover High School 
robotics team. The high schoolers provided ideas and suggestions to help the team prepare for 
the upcoming competition. The North Andover High School teacher said he was really impressed 
at how technical the team's robot was and the thought that had gone in to building it. 

With one week before the competition, the team still has plenty to work on, but they are looking 
forward to competition day. There will be 30 teams competing, of which only 4 are middle 
school teams. The others are all high schools, which gives a sense of the complexity and 
expertise expected with this robotics program.  

The IC Pelican team includes Sean Bellamy, Brien Clarke, Siobhan Hale, Alec 
McDougall, Colton Potter, and Will Troisi. 



 


